
   
  

This resource no longer exists. Please see Flexible Funds Policy.   

If you've reached this page from an internal RACGP website link,  

please email web.admin@racgp.org.au with the details.  
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https://www.racgp.org.au/education/registrars/fellowship-pathways/policy-framework/training-program-policies/flexible-funds-policy

